
City of Franklin

Legislation Text

109 3rd Ave S
Franklin, TN 37064

(615)791-3217

DATE: August 28, 2019

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Michelle Hatcher, Director of Water Management Department

SUBJECT:
Consideration of a Request for Denial of Sewer Availability for: 1852 Wilson Pike, 061-00800

Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning a request for denial of sewer availability for the above referenced property.

Background
Date of Request: 8/7/19, SFUE’s Requested: 2
Domestic Water Meter Size(s): ¾” (Milcrofton Utility District)
This property is located inside the City limits but is to be served with Sanitary Sewer Service by the City of
Brentwood. Ordinance 2007-19, entered into by the City of Franklin and Brentwood , indicates that areas

which naturally drain into Brentwood will lie within the Brentwood corporate limits.

Financial Impact
None

Recommendation
Staff recommends that a denial for sewer availability be provided.
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